
Newsletter 3 - Friday 29th September 2023

Thank you!

Following our plea on the last newsletter and again earlier this week, we have had some volunteers
step forward to continue the work of the PTA. We are extremely grateful to these parents. If there is
anyone else who wishes to volunteer to support the PTA please do get in touch.

Harvest Festival

Last year, our New Haw Community School families very generously donated many items to the Runnymede
Foodbank, which went to help those in need. They report that they are helping many people who are in
financial crisis and who would never have thought that they would need to rely on the foodbank to put food on
their tables.

Donate Food - Thursday 5th October - children should take the item (s) into their classroom that morning.

We would therefore like to invite you and your children to participate in this year’s Harvest Appeal. The
Foodbank is unable to accept fresh goods as they do not have the storage capacity but they kindly ask if you
could donate one or more if you are able of the following items:

Tinned ham Tinned fruit Tinned custard Tinned carrots or peas

Tinned hotdogs or meatballs Tinned rice pudding Sponge pudding Tinned Sweetcorn

Biscuits Tinned tuna Tinned vegetables Long-life fruit juice



Christmas Assembly - Year 4

This year all children in year 4 will take part in the Christmas Assembly. The assembly will be performed
twice, on the mornings of Thursday 14th and Friday 15th December starting at 09:30am in the school hall.
Further details will be sent to parents and guardians of Year 4 children in due course.

Book Fair - week commencing 9th October

We are looking forward to our Book Fair soon. A letter was sent home earlier this week with full details.

Parents walking across from The Grange

If you collect children from The Grange, please could we remind you not to walk across the field on to the
school playground. All parents should enter via the pedestrian gate next to the car park.

Stoptober is back, calling on smokers in Surrey to break free from the addiction of smoking
and gain control of their health.

Children over the age of 12, parents, carers and staff are encouraged to give quitting a go
for the month of October – making it to 28 days smoke free means you’re five times more
likely to quit for good.

Just imagine..

● No more breathlessness or constant cough.
● Financial freedom for things you actually want.
● Saying goodbye to the grip of addiction and the mood swings that come with it.
● Looking and feeling your best. No more yellow teeth, dull skin or smell of smoke on your clothes.
● No more judgment

One You Surrey Stop Smoking Service offer free expert support and a range of stop smoking aids to help you
quit. To sign up visit the One You Surrey website – www.oneyousurrey.org.uk.

https://oneyousurrey.org.uk/stop-smoking/


School Diary

Tuesday 3rd October 9am Open Morning prospective parents

Thursday 5th October Harvest donations to be brought in please

6M class assembly at 2:55pm

Tuesday 10th October 9am Open Morning prospective parents

Y4-6 Parents Evening

Thursday 12th October Y4-6 Parents Evening

Monday 16th October Y4 Wisley trip

Wednesday 18th October Y3 Butser Farm trip

Thursday 19th October 4D class assembly at 2:55pm

23rd - 27th October Half term - school closed

Monday 30th October School resumes

Tuesday 31st October Y6 secondary school places deadline for application
www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions

Thursday 2nd November Nasal Flu immunisation - all years

Tuesday 7th November Y5 Space Dome

Y6 Lincolnsfield WW2 trip

Thursday 16th November Y5 Living Rainforest trip

Friday 17th November Children in Need

Thursday 30th November Christmas Fayre

Friday 1st December INSET DAY - school closed

Thursday 14th December Year 4 Christmas assembly 09:30am

Friday 15th December Year 4 Christmas assembly 09:30am

End of term - school finishes at 1:30pm

Tuesday 2nd January School resumes




